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RIVERVIEW CRESCENT TOILET BLOCK, CUSHENDUN 6th February 2018 

TO: ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

FOR DECISION  
 

 

Linkage to Council Strategy (2015-19) 

Strategic Theme Innovation and Transformation 

Outcome Provide and deliver service in a more efficient way 

Lead Officer Head of Operations 

Cost: (If applicable) N/A 

 
Background 

 
There are two council-owned toilet blocks located in Cushendun, one at Riverview 
Crescent and another at Bay Road.  The two toilet blocks are approximately 0.5 
miles apart.  
 
The Riverview Crescent toilet block has been closed for 8 years and is in a state of 
disrepair.  The Bay Road toilet facility is operational and is located adjacent to a car 
park and children’s play area, being convenient to the nearby beach.  There is 
greater footfall in the vicinity of the Bay Road toilet facility compared to that located 
at Riverview Crescent. 
 
Since council operate and maintain a toilet facility in the village, namely that located 
at Bay Road, it is proposed to dispose of the facility at Riverview Crescent. 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended to forward to Land & Property Group with a recommendation to 
initiate the asset disposal process for this property. 
 
 


